
Background 
The Environmental CyberCitizens project is funded by the National Science Foundation to test a 
unique approach to preparing future scientists and engineers with cyberinfrastructure 
knowledge and skills. Your participation in the study is important to evaluate the effectiveness of 
this program, so we ask you to participate in a short survey to assess some expected outcomes 
of the program. 
 
Confidentiality 
Your responses to this survey will only be reviewed by the Michigan Tech evaluators associated 
with the project. Only aggregated results from all respondents will be reported to outside 
agencies; that is when the results of the survey are published, no individual information will be 
disclosed. None of the information you provide will be associated with you or your official record. 
This information will only be used to evaluate the effectiveness of the Environmental 
CyberCitizens project. 
 
Duration 
It should take no more than 10 minutes for you to respond to this request for information. 


